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Lima, March 2, 2016 

Ms Kitty von Bertele 
OGP Steering Committee 
1110 Vermont Avenue NW 
Suite 500/Open Gov Hub 
Washington, DC 20005 United States 

Dear Ms von Bertele,  

Escuelab.org is a social enterprise that was born in 2008 in Perú, to allow local communities the 
access to an infrastructure, low cost technologies and peer learning experiences that would enable 
technological co-creation. Since our beginnings, we have held a variety of workshops, meetups, 
hackathons using open data, public data and projects with a high dedication to local cultures and 
their technology appropriation processes. Among other things, in October 2015 we helped the 
regional government of La Libertad organize the first regional hackathon ever held in Perú.  

In this regard, recognizing the importance of this call for proposals as a chance to work in mutual 
cooperation with the OGP, the regional government of La Libertad, the Secretaria de la gestión 
pública and other public and civil institutions to strengthen our respective public administration 
systems, we wish to express our willingness to cooperate in the design and implementation stages 
of the project, as well as to give our support in all other activities that will require our participa-
tion. 

Without further ado, I avail myself of this opportunity to renew the assurances of my highest 
consideration. 

Sincerely,  
 

Enrique Mayorga González 
R&D director - Escuelab.org 
(+51) 998 543 527


